
Britney  Spears  &  Jason
Trawick’s Hawaiian Vacay

Taking  a  break  from  work,  Britney  Spears  and  agent
boyfriend Jason Trawick recently went on a romantic getaway to
Hawaii, according to People.  Spears, who recently filmed a
spot on Glee, left her two sons with their grandparents before
jetting off to a luxury suite at an oceanfront resort on
Hawaii’s Wailea coast.  An onlooker says, “Britney and Jason
seem completely in love and happy.  Britney has not stopped
smiling since she arrived in Maui, and she seems to have the
best time with Jason.”

What are some good vacation destinations for the whole family?

Sometimes it can be tempting to get away from the kids for a
few days, but a vacation can still be relaxing and enjoyable
for the whole family.  Cupid has some getaway ideas for you,
your spouse and your kids:

1. Beach resorts: One of the best vacation spots for families
is  a  beach  resort.   They  often  have  programs  for  kids
throughout the day, allowing parents much-needed relaxation
time.  An example is Beaches Boscobel Resort and Golf Club in
Jamaica.  This resort has golf lessons for kids, a waterpark,
a video game center, as well as many sporting and restaurant
options.

2. Cruises: Kid-friendly cruises, such as the Disney Cruise
Line, offer youth clubs, live shows and pools designed for
specific age groups (including adults).  Your children can
enjoy spending time with others their age while you relax with
your spouse.

3.  Camping:  For  those  who  enjoy  the  outdoors,  camping  is
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another great family vacation option.  You can enjoy spending
time with your kids during the day and then, after they fall
asleep, enjoy time with your spouse in front of the campfire.
 If you enjoy taking in natural wonders, camping at places
like the Grand Canyon or Yosemite National Park can make for
great memories.


